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Date: 03/15/2023 

To: State Clearinghouse (For Hand Deliveries/Courier Service) 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA, 95814 

From: California Department of Transportation 
 District 10 

1976 East Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
Stockton, CA, 95205 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2022120005 

Project Description: Upgrade and repair pavement, culverts, and guardrails on State 
Route 4, from the State Route 99/State Route 4 interchange in San Joaquin County to 
1.6 miles west of the Stanislaus/Calaveras County line in Stanislaus County. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 
Transportation office located at the above address. 


